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July 2021 

Weekend road closures at Glenmore Parkway, 

Wentworth Road and The Northern Road intersection 

The Australian and NSW Governments are delivering the $1.6 billion The Northern Road upgrade 

between Narellan and South Penrith. 

Transport for New South Wales is continuing work along The Northern Road between Glenmore 

Park and South Penrith. As part of this work, there will be traffic changes at The Northern Road, 

Glenmore Parkway and Wentworth Road intersection. 

What we are doing? 

We will be temporarily closing sections of Glenmore Parkway and Wentworth Road at the 

intersection of The Northern Road for asphalting, line marking and installing signage.  

For the safety of road users and workers, closures will be in place during the following times:  

Glenmore Parkway at the intersection of The Northern Road 

 8pm Friday 9 July to 8am Saturday 10 July 

 8pm Saturday 10 July to 8am Sunday 11 July 

 8pm Friday 16 July to 8am Saturday 17 July (contingency) 

 8pm Saturday 17 July to 8am Sunday 18 July (contingency). 

Wentworth Road at the intersection of The Northern Road  

 8pm Friday 9 July to 8am Saturday 10 July  

 8pm Friday 16 July to 8am Saturday 17 July (contingency). 

Traffic Changes 

Please refer to the map overleaf for the locations of this work and detour routes. 

During this work, detours will be as follows: 

 Access to Glenmore Parkway will be via Bradley Street and Glengarry Drive or Garswood 

Road and St Andrews Drive. 

 Access to Wentworth Road will be via Bringelly Road, Caddens Road and Kingswood 

Road. 
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How this work will affect you?  

During our work, every effort will be made to minimise the impacts to the community by:  

 Using non-tonal reversing beepers on machinery 

 Turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use 

 Using lighting towers 

 Directing noise generating equipment away from properties where possible. 

What equipment will be used? 

Asphalting machines, construction machinery, light and heavy vehicles, lighting towers, power and 

hand tools. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our Community Relations Team on 1800 870 665 (option 2) 

or TNR.community@acciona.com.  

For more information on our projects, visit roads-waterways.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/the-

northern-road 

 

Traffic changes at Glenmore Parkway, Wentworth Road and The Northern Road  
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